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PROVINCE INVESTS IN FUTURE K-8 SCHOOL IN WEST ST. PAUL 
- - -  

New K-8 School in West St. Paul area: Martin 

Winnipeg – Shannon Martin, MLA for McPhillips is pleased to highlight the provincial announcement to invest 

$24 million to acquire land for future school sites, including a new K-8 school in the West St. Paul area of the 

Seven Oaks School Division.  

 

“Our PC government taking strong action to ensure our students have access to the best possible learning 

environments,” said MLA Martin. “I am pleased to see this new K-8 facility move forward to provide students 

with the opportunity to learn in a safe, modern and accessible school in our community.” 

 

The Manitoba government is investing over $210 million in crucial K-12 school capital projects, including $24 

million for seven land acquisition projects for future school sites. This announcement builds upon the 

government’s commitment to building 20 new schools over 10 years, with six already open and in use and the 

remainder expected to be completed ahead of schedule. 

 

 For more information, please visit: https://news.gov.mb.ca/news/index.html?item=50290&posted=2021-01-21  
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For more information, please contact:   

Delaney Hoeppner, Communications Officer   

Manitoba Progressive Conservative Caucus   

Phone: (204) 945-8156   

Email: delaney.hoeppner@leg.gov.mb.ca    
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